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Statement of Interest

I have been a resident of Big Sur for 16 years. I would like to contribute to solutions-
oriented thinking for solving some of the challenges that face the Big Sur community. 
I am interested in working with the member agencies and representing the various 
voices of the Big Sur residents in the implementation of the Coast Highway 
Management Plan. 

I am open to discussing my curiosity and qualifications further. 

Contact Info:

Matt Glazer

Copied Reply 

__________________________________________________________________

Hi Matt,

Somehow a great deal has time has lapsed since this email. We had another applicant for the 
resident position, and have been exploring the possibility of whether there was an opportunity 
to shift a couple of seats around to accommodate both.

mailto:matt@deetjens.com
mailto:HardgraveS@co.monterey.ca.us


To help Supervisor Adams determine how to move forward, can you please send me a new
email with your contact info and a statement with a bit more explanation about why you are
interested in serving on the Big Sur Byway Org?

Let me know if you want to discuss. I’m taking time off in the next few weeks, but can plan to
have a phone call with you to talk about this if you have questions.

-- 
Matt Glazer, Executive Director
Deetjen's Inc.

Please Consider Making a Donation to 
Preserve, Rehabilitate, and Revitalize 

Deetjen's Big Sur Inn

http://www.paypal.com/us/fundraiser/charity/1889195

